
January 15, 2014 Recycling Rescheduled in January 

Notice 

 

Recycling 

Is Rescheduled for January 25th 

At the Town Hall 

 

 

 

We apologize for the inconvenience caused our residents when Advanced Disposal cancelled the 

recycling dropoff on the 11th due to icy road conditions. The January recycling dropoff has been 

rescheduled for the 25th. Please help us to spread the word.  

 

 

 

 

Posted: January 15, 2014 

 

By Elissa Taylor, Town Clerk  

 


